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MARGO (23) an anxious woman stares right at the camera.

MARGO
Do you think I’m fucking stupid? 

I’ve noticed you watching me. 
Don’t lie to me. I see you.

I try to exist during the day and 
then suddenly your presence chokes 
me because I know you’re there...

Try to deny deny deny. Don’t lie I 
see you.

I can’t sleep knowing you see me 
as your prey. You make me sick. 

What will it take to make you 
leave me alone. What can I do?

It’s just herself here.

MARGO (CONT’D)
I know you’re hiding somewhere! 
You’re in my walls again.

I won’t hold out hope that you’ll 
leave on your own. Clearly this 
can only end one of two ways:

You murder me, or I indirectly 
cause your death. That’s what you 
want, right?

I’m your prey. And you won’t rest 
until I’m your bitch again. But 
I’m not afraid of you. 

You’re the one who should be 
shaking. If I were Elyse...

When nobody’s watching, I’d be as 
angry and cowardly as you too.

You never saw anything special in 
me, I was just there.

(MORE)



I was just a faceless pawn for you 
to exploit so you could build an 
empire in your shape on my back.

Well you can’t steal any more of 
me. I didn’t love you, you only 
loved what I could do for you. 

I’m sorry if this hurts your 
Feelings, but I hope Noah does a 
better job of babying you

Like the helpless self-obsessed 
all talk no movement loser never 
at fault infant hasbeen washed up 

spoiled shameless undisciplined 
liar without a shred of integrity 
that you turned out to be. 

I can tell you’ve lived a coddled 
life where everyone around you 
enables your dysfunction

and if they don’t then you drop 
them which is why you have no long-
term friends. I know I lack

the capacity to put my own life on 
hold to take care of yours.

I’m not your fucking mommy, I’m 
not going to fix you or change 
your diapers, why don’t you take

just a little ownership in 
yourself and PLEASE fix your 
relationship with every woman

you’ve ever met, especially 
yourself. Before you coerce the 
next one into wasting all her

emotional labor it would take to 
try to save you. You can’t be 
saved. Not the way you are now.

You might kill me. I will end you.

MARGO (CONT’D)
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